
PE4. Internal Audit Annual Assurance Report 2017/18

The Committee and Board considered a report by the Audit Manager which
provided an update on internal audit work undertaken in respect of the
Falkirk Council Pension Fund during 2017/18. Assurance on arrangements
for risk management, governance, and control based on that work was also
provided.

Decision

The Committee and Board noted that Internal Audit provided
Substantial Assurance in respect of the Fund’s arrangements for risk
management, governance, and control for the year to 31 March 2018.


